October 18, 2011

Dr. Daniel Bradley
President

Indiana State University
217 North Sixth Street
Terre Haute, IN 47809

Dear Daniel:

At its October 14, 2011 meeting, the Commission for Higher Education took the following action:
Program: B.S. in Engineering Technology
CIP: Federal — 150000; State — 150000
Action: Approved for Indiana State University to be offered at Terre Haute

Please feel free to call on me should you have any questions regarding this action.

Sincerely,

Teresa Lubbers
Commissioner
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cc: Jack Maynard
Brian Hasler
Linda Ferguson
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